
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 12
th

 January 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Due to unforeseen circumstances with the Werrington Tesco store, the location of the trip on the Monday 16
th

 

January has slightly changed. The children were previously going to Tesco in Werrington but will now be going to the 

Tesco Extra in Hampton.  

Due to this change in location the trip cost has changed, and any money paid via ParentPay will be refunded and no 

cost is due for this trip.  

The new store would like to take pictures of the children’s experience and these may be used for promotional or 

website purposes.  If you are not happy with this, please do inform the office or Year 1 team.  

Thank you for your understanding and we hope for it to be a very exciting and informative trip! 

Thank you to the parents/carers who have completed the reply slip giving permission for their child to attend, please 

complete the permission form below if you still have not replied.  The form will need to be returned via email by Friday 

13
th

 January 2017 for your child to participate on this trip. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Butler     Mrs Fenwick    Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 1 Class Teacher   Teaching Assistant   Head Teacher  

 

Year 1-Tesco Store Trip 

 

I give permission for ______________________________________________________ to go on the trip to Tesco Store at Hampton 

on Monday 16
th

 January 2017. 

 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________  Date: _______________________________________ 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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